
 

Update 6/5/2020 

Good Afternoon, 

The last day of program for all students will be Thursday, June 25th. Thank you for the 

opportunity to work with your child and for a most intersting and challenging year.  

The Governor has announced that Summer School will continue as distance learning. We are 

awaiting guidance from the State Education Department to determine what, if any, changes 

might occur with summer session. We will continue to update you as we receive more 

information.  

Summer classes will begin on Monday, July 13th. New consent forms will be mailed out to you 

shortly for teletherapy services. Please return them to the school as soon as possible. Please 

direct any questions to Stacey Cornell at scornell@newmeadow.org. 

Thank you again for helping to make this school year possible. 

Be safe and be well. 

Sincerely, 

Andrew F. McKenzie 

Executive Director 
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